

Studio Location: 811 W. Michigan Ave. Saline, MI 48176 734.429.9599

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 1628 Brighton, MI 48116

www.dancealliancesaline.com studio@dancealliancesaline.com

May 1, 2017

Dear Dance Alliance Parents and Students.

First, we would like to say thank you for another amazing dance season. We are looking forward to this summer and fall with all of you! If you do not know much about us or our dance backgrounds, we have enclosed our biographies to give you a little glimpse of who we are and where we have been. We hope to take the best from all of our dance and teaching experiences and bring it to all of you at Dance Alliance. We would like you to know that we plan to continue to bring the students the most professional dance training, the most qualified staff, and the latest styles of dance that the industry has to offer. We want the dance experience for our students to be a positive, fun and rewarding one. We feel that regardless of abilities and future intentions, each student should be given exceptional training in the most professional atmosphere possible.

Enclosed you will find fall registration with a listing of classes that are being offered, registration for a variety of summer workshops for all ages and abilities, Dance Alliance policies and the Dance Alliance Repertory Company registration for audition workshop classes and the May 30th audition. As in the past, registration for fall classes requires a \$5.00 nonrefundable deposit per class to hold your dancer's place. Registration for fall classes will take place now through July 15, 2017. Your signed registration form and per class deposit may be turned in at the studio or mailed to: Dance Alliance, P.O. Box 1628, Brighton, MI 48116. Due to the fact that we are offering new classes, it is important that you register for fall classes by the July 15th deadline. This will ensure that your dancer will be held a spot in class or that classes will not be cancelled due to lack of enrollment. Please state on the registration form what type of dance (ballet, tap, jazz, etc.) your dancer is interested in and what previous dance experience he/she has had. Your dancer will be placed in a class according to his/her age and previous dance training. Class placement is not guaranteed if we do not receive your form and deposit(s) by the July 15th deadline. Confirmation of your registration, class placement and a tuition statement that is due August 31, 2017 will be mailed to you in the beginning of August.

We have truly enjoyed our years with the Dance Alliance families and the two of us look forward to sharing our love for dance with all of you in the many seasons to come. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the studio, 734.429.9599. Thank you!

